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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to you to let you know that I will be stepping down from my role at OBHS in September. After 

6 years here I feel the time is right to move on to new and different challenges. It has been a privilege to 

lead our school and I am very proud of the school particularly how we came through the most difficult time 

over the last 2 years. However, I am most proud of the young people that are the heart of the school, they 

are funny, encouraging, sometimes stretch our patience but always remind me of why I started in schools 

34 years ago. 

 

The Trust will now start the process of succession planning and I am sure the new leader of the school will 

make the school even better. 

 

With my very best wishes, 

 

 
 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


